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Safer Internet Day 2015 



“Do you know there is a fantastical 
world where you can be whoever you 
want to be and do whatever your 
heart desires…… 

  

This place is called ‘The Internet’. 

  

But it’s also a place where evil can live 
and dangerous things can happen…..” 

CBBC Newsround ‘Caught in the Web’ 



Safer Internet day is a global event which takes 
place every year. 
The aim is to everyone more aware of the 
potential risks involved in online activities and to 
understand how stay safe while having fun on the 
Internet. 
 
We shared Safer Internet Day on Wednesday this 
week. Every child in school watched video clips, 
shared stories and took part in discussion and 
workshop sessions to learn about using the Internet 
responsibly. 



Reception and Year 1 

We learned how to ask an 
adult for help if we see 
anything we don’t like or 
don’t understand. 
 
We made penguin puppets 
and retold Smartie’s story. 



Reception and Year 1 

We learned how people can 
be upset by photos and 
messages people post on 
the Internet. 
 
We made our own laptops 
with happy pictures and 
decided who we would like 
to share them with. 



Years 2, 3 and 4 

With Mrs Kazer, 
we created a jingle 

to help us 
remember what 
to do if we need 

help when using a 
computer 

 
It goes like this… 

 
 



Years 2, 3 and 4 

In poplar class we used the dilemma cube to discuss different e-safety scenarios.  
After this we then used role-play to show how we would deal with each situation.   



Years 2, 3 and 4 

In Beech class, we look at series of pictures and then discussed what scenario 
they were presenting. We used speech and role-play to act out the story.  
We learnt that if something unusual pops up on a phone or computer we 

should ALWAYS tell an adult.  



Year 5 Internet Survey 

• In KS2 59 pupils have a mobile phone, while 42 said they use their parents. 

• Majority of pupils access the internet, 42 use it in the presence of adults, 
while 60 state that they are in their rooms away from adult supervision. 

• 88 regularly play online games. 

• 19 have their own facebook account, 18 use their parents account. 

• 33 use other social media such as Twitter, SnapChat, Instagram or Tumbler. 

• 56 said that they regularly download things from the internet without their 
parents knowledge. 

• 34 pupils spend in excess of three hours a day on the internet. 

• 51 pupils said that they play games with an Entertainment Software Rating 
of 12 years or over, including games rated 18. 

• Over half the pupils said that their parents are unaware of what they are 
doing or who they are talking to on the internet. 



Year 6 
Year 6 watched a short serious video showing the importance 
of thinking before you click. This video showed the 
consequences of not thinking before you click, where a boy 
sent a photo that was private and it went viral. We had 
activities to show us the importance of e-safety. We spoke 
about appropriate and inappropriate text messages. There was 
four messages one saying I’m coming over to play, another 
saying you look silly, another saying I love you and the last just 
had random characters. We discussed with the help of Mrs Asif 
what all the random characters meant and that it was just to 
see if the phone was active or not and never to reply to them. 
This led onto never carrying on chain messages. We all got 
given a wrist band at the end of the day to decorate and colour 
in. We all had a great day! 




